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Tossing aside the thought of ‘political correctness’, 

and reminding ourselves of  what the actual cele-

bration of this wonderful Holiday is, please join 

me (Newsletter Editor), in wishing JESUS 

CHRIST a very Happy Birthday! 

It’s my prayer that each and every MAPCC mem-

ber and your family enjoys a healthy, happy  

CHRISTmas season! 

So with that in mind, and instead of the ‘happy 

holiday’ expression, let’s each boldly express our 

faith and belief  to others, in what the day really 

celebrates…. The birth of our Savior, Jesus Christ. 

          MERRY    

  CHRISTMAS! 


